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From, 

File No.WR-TEND-TEND-0016-2024-Letter No. 

To 

GOVERNMENT OF ODISHA 

Sir, 

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES 

Smt. Manasi Dash, OFS(SSG), 

FA-cum-Special Secretary to Govt. 

All EICs / CEs / CE & BMs / CCEs 

M. D., OCC Ltd./ M.D., OLIC. 

Sub:- Clarification of Works Department on acceptance of single tender. 

Dated. 

WR-TEND-TEND-0016-2024/01/2024 

s/319034 

In inviting a reference to subject cited above, I am directed to say that Works 
Department has clarified that; 

This is for your information and necessary action. 

"When in response to Notice Inviting Tender, no bid is received, it is technically 
no tender. In such eventuality, when in 2nd time tender, there will be single 
responsive bid, technically it will be considered as a single tender in 1st time 
tender. Accordingly, the tender is not to be considered and the tender inviting 
authority shall go for re-tender". 

Yours faithfully, 

FA-Cum-Special Sé
retary to Govt. 
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